
 
ANNUAL WACONIA COMMUNITY EVENT 
MAY 13 ~ RANDOM ACTS OF KINDNESS  

A MESSAGE FROM SUPERINTENDENT DEVINE 
 
 
 
 
 

May 13th is a special day for me. It is my sister's birthday. Ann Devine was a couple years younger than me and she 
passed away 11 years ago. Many of you have heard me talk about Ann in the past but she brought joy to anyone she met 
through her genuine compassion for people. 
 
Ever since her passing, my family has made May 13th "Random Act of Kindness Day" in her honor. When the All's Well 
committee heard about it a year ago, they wanted to help spread the word locally by getting behind the effort. So now it's 
a community tradition. 
 
So, mark your calendars for "Random Act of Kindness Day" on May 13th. As Sarah Urtel of 
Ridgeview and a volunteer for All's Well, said, "I would encourage all of us to try something. It 
doesn't have to be a grandiose gesture, sometimes the simplest thing can make a 
meaningful impact." 
 
There is lots to be proud of and thankful for in our community...all of which are great 
examples how...We are ONE10!!!!  
 
Sincerely,  
Pat Devine, Superintendent 
 


